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JULY-AUGUST 2022                                   P. O. BOX 5042, KATY, TEXAS 77491 • GENE BEAVER, DIRECTOR 

 
Dear Friends, 

 

    Greetings to you from IAM.  It has been a while since I have sent out updates of the on-going 

work in Nicaragua and Honduras.  

     The end of June my grandson James Morgan and I flew into San Salvador and then went on 

to Honduras by bus.   James was my driver in Honduras and he was a great blessing to me and to 

the pastors.  While there, I met with our AECH Board in Tegucigalpa and we discussed the best 

way to proceed with the sale of the Tizatillo church and the process of relocating the church onto 

the property we had already purchased for it and the AECH tabernacle.  At the present location 

they are land-locked and on a busy highway with limited parking. It was decided the church will 

begin construction of a building large enough to have services until the main building is built, 

and then they will sell the property.  The new location is in a growing area of new houses and 

businesses with lots of opportunities for evangelism. Progress in action!   

      From Honduras, James traveled back to El Salvador and I went on to Nicaragua.  In Nicaragua, I ministered in the 

Central Church that is temporarily located at the Buenas Aires church. On Monday, pastors Jorge and Pat Ibarra and I went 

to inspect the construction of the new building. As you can see from the picture below, it is a fairly large building that’s 

going up.  It will house the church, the offices of the AECN (FGEA) of Nicaragua, the offices of the Bible College, and the 

Missions office. We thank the Lord for the financing for the project. While in El Salvador, pastor Henry invited me to 

minister at the church Rick and Kim Morgan established, and I enjoyed my time with them and their hospitality.  

     An update on Daniel’s House Project in Honduras:  The picture below on the right shows the sturdy wall he has erected.  

IAM was able to give $3,000.00 for the project and with it he will be able to purchase all the blocks and cement needed for 

the house.  Little by little it will be completed and his family will have a nice small home. 

     As always, your interest in our mission is deeply appreciated and we thank you. May God’s peace and grace be yours. 

          

In Christ’s love, 

 

 

 

Gene Beaver 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email: gbeaver7@hotmail.com  • USA Cell: 713-822-2045 • Honduras Telephone: 011-504- 2243-4034 
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